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As an Oregonian who has been effected by violent crime I want to state that we have 

the right to protect ourselves with the firearms necessary to protect ourselves and our 

families. Criminals are not going to conform to lawful restrictions. The only people this 

measure is hurting are the law abiding people, leaving them much more helpless and 

vulnerable. The criminals will have firearms, the rest of the citizens need to able to 

defend against them. Thank you for reading this, please think of the safety of your 

own families as I do.  

                                                               Thank you, 

                                                                     Pam Edwards  

 

   


